Colorado Department of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

CRG Mining LLC October 10, 2023

Jake Wilkinson
jwilkinson@crgmining.com
510 South Wisconsin Street

Gunnison, Co 81230

RE: Final Closure of C8 Drilling NOI, File No. P-2016-025 and request for release of Financial Warranty to
CRG Mining LLC

Dear Mr. Czapla,

| am writing to request the release of the Financial Warranty currently held by the state for C8 NOI P-

2016-025 to CRG Mining LLC. We have completed our prospecting activity and will not be drilling any
more holes. The Remaining steel drill collar that was left in the final drill hole was removed and the hole

was sealed. We have no more intentions of drilling or prospecting on this NOI.

Please let me know if you have any question or need more data. | can be reached at 970-417-3311 or
email: jwilkinson@crgmining.com
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Sincerely,
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Jake Wilkinson



